
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
TOWN OF CRESCENT

AGENDA FOR
MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2011
7:00 P.M., CRESCENT TOWN HALL

CALL TO ORDER
Chairman Bill Treder called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  The meeting was 
properly posted.

ROLL CALL
Roll Call was taken.  Members present were:

 William Treder, Chairman   Tracy Hartman, Clerk
 Grady Hartman, Supervisor I  Carla Fletcher, Treasurer
 Adrian Turgeon, Supervisor II

APPROVAL OF AGENDA
Motion by Turgeon to approve the agenda.  Seconded by Hartman.  All aye.  Motion 
carried.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Motion by Hartman to approve minutes from September 20, 2011.  Seconded by 
Turgeon.  All aye.  Motion carried.

TREASURER’S REPORT
A written report was received by Treasurer, Carla Fletcher. 

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES
Ken Orton gave a written and oral report.  There were two calls in September, one in 
Crescent and one in Woodboro.  They also received a call the other day that 
someone was complaining of the gas smell, they believe that they found the problem 
behind the stove and fixed it.  Orton asked about the ordinance for insurance claims 
and if there can be a form letter that he can send out.  G. Hartman stated that if 
Orton will get him the accident information as soon as it happens he will run with it.  
Orton called Charter today and we don't have voicemail on the phones.  Fire 
Prevention at Crescent School this week.  

FIRST RESPONDER’S REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES
Greg Zeske was absent.  There were five calls four in Crescent and one in Harrison.

COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISOR’S REPORT
None

LIBRARY REPORT
Ed Hughes, Director was present and gave a presentation regarding the library.   All 
municipalities have approved the proposed library budget and rates.  Debbie Valain 
gave a presentation regarding what is happening in the adult services department.  
They have had a career coach come and speak to people about job hunting and have 



local authors come and speak.  They are also bringing in new books and items all the 
time.  They also have a nook e-reader and are looking at getting a kindle.  

TOWN PLAN COMMISSION REPORT
Anthony Rio was present and they were not able to meet this past month, they will 
be meeting next week.

UNIFORM DWELLING INSPECTOR’S REPORT
None

OLD BUSINESS
 Discussion/Possible Decision RE:  
NEW BUSINESS
 Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Kuczmarski Land Division Application
Jim Rein, Wilderness Surveying was present and explained that they are involved in 
this because the court is involved and has asked Wilderness Surveying to look at this 
division and lay out a parcel that included all of the outbuildings.  Jim stated that he 
was asked by a Court Appointed Attorney to complete the Survey Map.  G. Hartman 
stated that he believes we only have 30 days to make this decision and need to 
decide tonight if the Board will approve it.  Jim stated that it is only one parcel that is 
being divided from the others.  G. Hartman stated that we need to make a decision 
on it this month.  Turgeon stated that it meets the 5 acres and all requirements and 
there is not a reason to wait.  

Motion by Turgeon to approved the certified survey map as presented by Wilderness 
Surveying on the condition that it is also approved by the Oneida County Planning 
and Zoning Department.  Seconded by G. Hartman.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Approve Applications for Operator’s 
      Licenses
There were two applications received from Gena Peter and Justin Wright.  T. Hartman 
explained that they did not submit their responsible beverage server course 
verification, however, they were told that their licenses would be presented to the 
Board but would not be sent until they were received.

Motion by G. Hartman to approve the Operator's Licenses for Justin Wright and Gena  
Peter upon receiving verification that they have completed the responsible beverage 
server course.  Seconded by Turgeon.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Discussion/Possible Decision RE: Approve Driveway Permits

FIFTEEN MINUTES OF PUBLIC DISCUSSION
Gus Bramman asked when the ordinance was passed that allowed the Town to collect 
on accident's in the Town of Crescent.  Bramman stated that he has had experience 
with this and you have to get on the insurance company the day after the accident.  
G. Hartman stated that he agrees with that and we are trying to figure out a better 
plan for how to collect this.  

REVIEW CORRESPONDENCE
None
APPROVAL OF VOUCHERS



Motion by G. Hartman to approve vouchers as submitted and adjourn at 8:24 p.m.  
Seconded by Turgeon.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Tracy Hartman
Municipal Clerk


